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2nd February 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Schools are ever-changing places and we work tirelessly to keep everyone up-to-date 

with each development. As always, the voice of our parents is vital in making decisions 

and responding to any changes that have already been made.  

We are very excited to invite you to our first parent council meeting of 2018.  

 

This is a unique opportunity for you to find out about our school improvement 

priorities for the year. We will also consider existing school systems and how they 

might be improved to ensure we are providing the very best opportunities for your 

child/children.  

 

This meeting will be held on Monday 26th February, at 2:30pm, and will be finished in 

time for the end of school. If you are interested in attending, please contact Mr Gray on 

sebgray@lhaines.herts.sch.uk. An agenda will be agreed and circulated in the week 

before the meeting.  

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Many thanks,  

 

Sebastian Gray 

Assistant Head 
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